COLMERS FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL



Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had another great week at Colmers Farm Primary School.

It was a pleasure to see the children arriving at school, smartly dressed in school uniform ready to have their class photographs taken.

Next week will be Year 2 SATs week, and I would like to wish the children the very best, and to assure you that I, and the Year 2 team will make the week run as smoothly as possible.

Finally, I would like to wish you all a good Bank Holiday and look forward to seeing the children returning back to school on Tuesday morning.

Yours Sincerely

James Hill Executive Headteacher

Important Dates for your Diary:

Monday 7th May – Bank Holiday
School closed
Tuesday 8th May
KS1 SATs week
Friday 11th May
9.30 School Nurse in school
Monday 14th May
KS2 SATs week
Reception parents – Pleasure Reading
(Letter to follow)

Friday 4th May, 2018



ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL

THIS WEEK 94.6%

BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE

PINE: 97.3%

Attendance

Please remember school attendance is vital for your child to do their best, and will be monitored closely by school.

Punctuality

There are still a number of children who are arriving late in the mornings. With the lighter mornings coming, we are hoping to see an improvement in punctuality this term.

FACEBOOK

May I remind parents/carers that we have a Social Media Policy in school and would like you to please follow the procedures, rather than have discussions on Facebook or any form of Social Media. This can be found on the schools website. www.colmersfarm.bham.sch.uk

Should you have any concerns, then please contact the school and your concerns will be dealt with in the proper manner.

PARENTS EVENING

Wednesday 13th June – 4.30 – 6.30 Thursday 14th June 3.30 – 5.30

A letter will be going home nearer the date.